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Pinwheels for Prevention Placed at the Okaloosa County Administration 
Building to Raise Awareness About Child Abuse Prevention 

 
 
Okaloosa County Commissioners Kelly Windes and Carolyn Ketchel were on hand for the 
placement of 200 pinwheels by the Emerald Coast Exchange Club and the Fort Walton Beach 
Women’s Club. Pinwheels can be seen in the Patriot Garden at the Okaloosa County 
Administration Building.  
 
The “Pinwheels for Prevention” Program campaign was kicked off by Florida’s First Lady Ann 
Scott earlier this month. “Pinwheels for Prevention” promotes healthy, happy childhoods for all 
children. More than 70,000 blue and silver pinwheels are expected to be planted across Florida 
in conjunction with National Child Abuse Prevention Month observances in April. 
 
For more information, contact Okaloosa County’s 311 Citizen’s Information Line.  
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